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To:Members of the Common Council
From: Clerk Nicole Bolden
Date: 28 March 2024
Re: Interview Committee Recommendations for Board and Commissions

The council interview committees have made the following recommendations for
appointment to the following boards and commissions:

Interview Committee Team B Recommendations:
− For the Bicycle and Pedestrian Safety Commission - to appoint Drew Yeager to seat

C-3.
− For the Environmental Commission - to appoint Gabby Robles to seat C-1, Adam

Martinez to seat C-5, and to appoint Nadia Cain to seat C-6.
− For the Dr. MLK Birthday Celebration Commission - to appoint Aniah Fountain to

seat C-1.
− For the Traffic Commission - to reappoint Sarah Ryterband to seat C-3, reappoint

Ryne Shadday to seat C-6, and appoint David Sabbagh to seat C-1.
− For the Commission on the Status of Women - to appoint Shayla George to seat C-2.

Interview Committee Team C Recommendations:
− For the Parking Commission - to reappoint Stephen Volan to seat C-1 and to appoint

Jackson Murphy to seat C-5.
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